
   
 
 

 

September 9, 2019 

 

Dr. Mancho Ng found guilty of unprofessional conduct 

 

Edmonton, AB – Edmonton Anesthesiologist Dr. Mancho Ng has been found guilty of unprofessional 
conduct by a Hearing Tribunal of Alberta’s medical regulator, the College of Physicians & Surgeons of 
Alberta (CPSA).  
 
Dr. Ng submitted a document to the General Medical Council of the United Kingdom purporting to be a 
Certificate of Professional Conduct dated August 30, 2017 issued by the CPSA. The document was 
fabricated using a previously issued Certificate of Professional Conduct issued by CPSA on August 30, 
2016.  
 
The CPSA Hearing Tribunal ordered the following sanctions: 

1. Dr. Ng shall receive a three-month suspension of his practice permit, of which one month shall 

be served starting on the date acceptable to the Complaints Director, and the remaining two 

months held in abeyance pending fulfillment of the further terms and conditions imposed by the 

Hearing Tribunal and Dr. Ng maintaining good conduct for a period of twelve months following 

the date of the decision of the Hearing Tribunal.  

2. Dr. Ng shall, at his own cost, successfully complete an ethics course as determined by the 

Complaints Director no later than March 31, 2020.   

3. Dr. Ng shall be responsible for the payment costs (totalling $11,025.90), of the investigation and 

the hearing, on payment terms acceptable to the Complaints Director or as determined by the 

Hearing Tribunal.  

4. The Complaints Director, on notice to Dr. Ng, may apply to “[a]” Hearing Tribunal to have all or a

portion of the remaining period of suspension imposed if Dr. Ng has failed to fulfill the terms 

and conditions imposed by the Hearing Tribunal.  
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The College of Physicians & Surgeons of Alberta is the regulator for all physicians and surgeons in the province and 

is governed by the Health Professions Act. Our role is to protect the public by issuing practice permits to those who 

Media Release 

https://search.cpsa.ca/Complaints?fn=016339-000019734026-OT


meet educational and training criteria, hold Alberta physicians to ethical and medical practice standards, and 

investigate and resolve physician-related complaints. The CPSA also ensures the safety and quality of medical and 

diagnostic testing services in Alberta through an independent accreditation program.  

 

For more information, contact: 

Jessica McPhee, CPSA Director of Communications 

780-401-0972 or jessica.mcphee@cpsa.ab.ca  
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